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Applicability of the Texas Prompt Payment Act (PPA) to Service Provided to
Government Entities

If your company is a state agency or political subdivision, your company may qualify for billing
treatment under the Texas Prompt Payment Act. BullsEye Telecom, Inc. (“BullsEye”) requests
that you identify yourself as eligible for Texas Prompt Payment Act billing treatment. If you
identify your organization as eligible for Prompt Payment Act billing treatment, we will request
that you provide a tax exempt certificate or affidavit to document your eligible status. If you
have questions about whether your organization qualifies for billing treatment under the Texas
Prompt Payment Act, please review Texas Government Code Chapter 2251. Alternatively, you
can contact the State Comptroller’s office at 1-800-252-5555 or email them at
webfilehelp@cpa.state.tx.us.
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